
 

September 2018 

Photography Session 
Next Friday local Photographer Adam Elgood is coming to Pippin to take 
individual photographs of the children.  Please ensure your child is 
wearing their uniform on this day.  If your child does not normally 
attend on a Friday parents are welcome to bring them in during the 
afternoon (1pm to 3pm) for their photograph.  On Saturday from 9.30 
to 12.30 we are offering 10 minute family slots, if you would like to 
book a session please email the office with your requests. 
Family Photo 
We have started our family tree muriel in the hallway, please continue 
to  send in photos next week (standard 6”x 4” size will be fine).  We 
wish to thank those who have sent them in so far. 

Dates for Diary 
 
29th September 
Quiz Night organised by our Committee 
 
5th & 6th October 
Photographer  
 
8th October 
AGM 7.30 pm at Pippin Pre-School 
 
22nd-26th October 
Half Tem 
 
12th November 
Parent consultations (full details to follow) 

 
 
 

                  Co-op Fundraising   
Until the end of November we are a    
chosen good cause for the Co-op, please 
continue to swipe your membership card 
at the till point. 

 
  

 
We are also collecting 
the goodness gang 
stickers too!   

Committee Events 
Our Quiz Night is tomorrow, we will update you next 
week on our winners!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday  to Joshua who celebrates 
his  birthday next week.                    
 

Issue 4 

30 hour funding 
Parents are responsible for renewing their 
funding codes every three months when      
instructed by HMRC.  In addition Parent   
Declarations needs to be signed termly too.  

Resources 
We continue to source any old buttons, birth-
day cards, ribbon, bottle tops, toilet roll tubes 
and conkers for forthcoming  activities.  Please  
hand donations into the office.  Thank you. 

Superhero of the week 
Big congratulations to Thea 
and Maisie who have been  
chosen as our Superheroes. 

School Admissions 
Parents of Superstar children need to apply for their 
school, places by 15th January 2019, please visit: 

www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/school/admission 


